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“Little is much when God is in it”

Dear friends & family, I can’t get enough of this saying I’ve found recently. When I think about all the tasks to do and

youth to reach, accomplishing MUCH seems overwhelming. But offering a little… now, that we can do. The “little” we

offer becomes so much more when God is in it.

A little conversation with a youth here… a little Bible given there. A little newsletter here… a little social media post

there. Those “little” things that don’t seem very impactful in the moment become so much deeper when God is able to

work through them! A little conversation with a youth at the school grows into them going on a mission trip and

experiencing Jesus in a new way. A little Bible given turns into a youth experiencing hope and freedom for the first

time. A little newsletter or social media post grows into inviting others into God’s story in the lives of youth and young

people. God uses these moments for HIS glory and magnifies their impact.

Here’s a tangible “little” moment from a few weeks ago at Life360. We were studying John 14, how Jesus is the Way to

eternal life. We were talking in our small group about how Jesus was raised from the dead and death has no power

anymore. One of our girls had this lightbulb moment because she never realized that Jesus physically rose from the

dead. She knew He was crucified—but conquering death forever? That changes everything! Another girl from our

group didn’t have her own Bible, so we gave her her very first one that night! She returned the next week and said she

enjoyed reading it on her own throughout the week. These “little” moments can change the trajectory of these young

people’s lives and will have a big impact that we will only truly see in Heaven.

I have a request for you: would you bring your “little” to Maskwacis & Central Alberta Youth Unlimited? Even a little

donation will mean MUCH in the Kingdom—souls saved, youth experiencing Jesus, and more youth workers

participating in the harvest!! Even just by partnering with me for $25 a month can help reduce my monthly shortfall.

I welcome you to scan the following QR code, visit www.cayu.ca/our-staff/paige-kinnaird or use the form enclosed.

Thank you so MUCH for your partnership in prayer and finances, and thank you to those of you who already faithfully

partner!

Praying that you find rest, peace and joy in Jesus during the winter season.

With gratitude,

Paige Kinnaird

Communications & Youth Engagement Maskwacis


